
Meaningful engagement with California Native American Tribes is fundamental to the mission of the Water Boards.

Visit waterboards.ca.gov/tribal_afairs to learn more about our Tribal Afairs Program, 
or contact us at Tribal-Liaison@waterboards.ca.gov or 916.341.5229.

Register at bit.ly/tribal-listening-session

TRIBAL
LISTENING SESSION
ON BAY-DELTA PLAN UPDATE

MAY 4, 2023, 4:00 –7:00 PM | VIRTUAL PARTICIPATION ONLY

The State Water Board is responsible for protecting benefcial uses of water in the 
Bay-Delta and its tributaries in part through its Bay-Delta Plan, which is currently being 
updated and implemented. The Bay-Delta Plan establishes: 1) benefcial uses of water,
2) water quality and fow objectives needed to protect those uses, and 3) a program 
of implementation. This listening session will focus on tribal engagement with the 
update and implementation of the Bay-Delta Plan and strategies for incorporating 
Traditional and Tribal Cultural and Ecological Knowledge into these processes.

This is a listening session for tribal representatives only. A separate listening session 
that is open to the general public will take place later this spring. For questions, please 
contact Robert McCarthy at robert.mccarthy@waterboards.ca.gov.
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